Electric Light Department
Town of South Hadley

85 Main Sireet Telephone 413-536-1050
South Hadley, MA 01075-2797 Fax 413-536-0741

MINUTES OF THE MUNICIPAL LIGHT BOARD MEETING
OF
TUESDAY, APRIL 15, 2015, AT 4:30 P.M.

PRESENT:
Christine M. Archambault, Clerk

Anne S. Awad, Member
Kurt C. Schenker, Member

Also Present:
Wayne D. Doerpholz

Called to Order

Commissioner Christine M. Archambault called the meeting to order at 11:00 A.M.

Reorganization of the Board

It was moved by Commissioner Archambault and seconded by Commissioner Schenker to
nominate Commissioner Anne Awad as Chair of the Municipal Light Board. The vote was
unanimous and passed.

It was moved by Commissioner Awad and seconded by Commissioner Archambault to nominate
Commissioner Christine Archambault as Vice Chair of the Municipal Light Board. The vote
was unanimous and passed.

It was moved by Commissioner Archambault and seconded by Commissioner Awad to nominate
Commissioner Kurt Schenker as Clerk of the Municipal Light Board. The vote was unanimous
and passed.

The Board discussed various topics to include on the agenda for April 30, 2015.
The meeting was adjourned at 5:05 p.m.

Respectfuﬂy

BT X,

Kurt C. Schenkef Clerk
Municipal Light Board
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